SALSBURY CORPORATION

INGLEWOOD LOS ANGELES COUNTY CALIFORNIA
December 9, 1938,

Col. Roscoe Turner
540 N. Michigan Avenue
Chicago, Illinois.

Dear Roscce!

I want to thank you for your letter of
November 25th and for extending our
agreement for a period of one year. I
sincerely appreciate this.

I thought that you would be interested

in knowling that our boys arrived in New
York on the Motor Glides on Tuesday,

Dec. 6th, at 8:50 p.m. It was very tough
going between Toledo, Cleveland and Harris-
burg through snow and sleet.

When do you plan on returning to the Coast?
Kindest regards and best wishes,

S\iﬁerely yours,

E. F. SALSBURY.
EFS:k



